

Inspiring Learning, Achieving Excellence

Acting Headteacher: Mr Mike Hoffmann BSc Hons, PGCE, NPQH

April 2019

Dear Parents

On 10 May 2019 we are delighted to be inviting the novelist Frank Cottrell Boyce into our school to talk to our Year 7 pupils about his new book Runaway Robot, his inspirations and experiences of becoming a renowned child author.

There will also be an opportunity to purchase signed copies of four of his published titles at a discounted price which will be distributed to students after the event.

The participation of your child in this event is free, however if you or your child would like a signed copy of any of the four books available, please fill in and return the order form your child will be bringing home with them today. A downloadable copy is also available from our school website.

All forms and monies in a sealed envelope will need to be returned to Student Reception at Sir John Colfox Academy by Tuesday 30 April 2019 in preparation for our author visit. If using a cheque please ensure it is made payable to The Bookshop.

In anticipation of a great event!

Yours sincerely

Mike Hoffman Acting Headteacher

